BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS REGULAR MEETING October 20, 1997

The Regular Meeting of the Birch Run Township Zoning Board of Appeals was called to order at 7:00 PM by temporary chairperson Rick Morefield. Also present for the Zoning Board of Appeals was David Hinds, Nancy Henige, and Larry Peslak. There were four (4) people in the audience.

Motion by Henige, supported by Moorfield to elect David Hinds as Chairperson. Motion carried 4-0.

Motion by Moorfield, supported by Peslak to elect Nancy Henige as Secretary. Motion carried 4-0.

Motion by Henige, supported by Moorfield to accept minutes of August 27, 1997 Special Meeting and the April 14, 1997 Regular Meeting. Motion carried 4-0.

Public Comment:

Scott Rausch presented his concerns regarding real estate signs and billboards. The ZBA indicated that they were not at all sure if their board was appropriate for this issue but to put his position in writing and mail it to the Township Office. Rausch agreed.

Motion by Moorfield, supported by Hinds, to adjourn at 7:25 PM. Motion carried 4-0.

Secretary,

Nancy Henige